
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Denis Doyle, Chair, Kingston, Frontenac and Lennox & Addington Board of 

Health, to the Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health of Canada, regarding 

monitoring of food insecurity and food affordability (January 28, 2020) 

2. Letter from Mayor Andy Mitchell, Board Chair, Peterborough Public Health, to the 

Honourable Caroline Mulroney, Minister of Transportation, and to the Honourable 

Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Off-Road Vehicles and Bills 107 and 132 

(January 29, 2020) 

3. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health, Sudbury and District Health 

Unit, to the Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health Canada, and to the Honourable 

Christine Elliott, Ontario Minister of Health, regarding Fully Funded Universal School 

Health Food Program (January 21, 2020) 

4. Letter from Fred Eisenberger, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Patty Hajdu, 

Minister of Health Canada, and to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Ontario Minister of 

Health, regarding Endorsement of Correspondence re Vaping Recommendations 

(January 20, 2020) 

5. Letter from Dr. Paul Roulemiotis, Medical Officer of Health, Eastern Ontario Health Unit, 

to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding 2020 Municipal Cost 

Share of Public Health Funding (February 12, 2020) 

6. Leeds, Grenville & Lanark District Health Unit recommendations on Public Health 

Modernization (February 2020) 

7. Letter from Mitch Twolan, Chair of the Board of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health Canada, regarding Comprehensive Measures 

to Address the Rise of Vaping in Canada (March 3, 2020) 

8. Letter from Mitch Twolan, Chair of the Board of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Harms of Vaping and Next 

Steps for Regulation (March 3, 2020) 

9. Letter from Mayor Andy Mitchell, Board Chair, Peterborough Public Health, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Support for a Seamless 

Provincial Immunization Registry (March 5, 2020) 

10. Letter from Anita Dubeau, Board Chair, Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit, to 

Alexander Bishop, Director, Legalization of Cannabis Branch, Policy Division, Ministry of 

the Attorney General, regarding Cannabis Consumption Establishments (March 30, 2020) 
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